Republic of the Philippines
Province of Bataan
Municipality of Dinalupihan

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR
NOTICE TO PROCEED

September 18, 2015

ROMEOQ L. CAPARAZ
Manager

Nicap Construction
Balanga, Bataan

Dear Mr. Caparaz:

The attached Contract Agreement having been approved, notice is hereby given to
NICAP CONSTRUCTION that work may proceed on the Procurement of Garbage
Collection Service (4t Quarter 2015), effective upon receipt of this notice.

Upon receipt of this notice, you are responsible for performing the services under
the terms & conditions of the Agreement and in accordance with the
Implementation Schedule.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this signing both copies in the space

provided below. Keep one copy and return the other to the Municipality of
Dinalupihan.

Sincerely yours,

MARIA’ANGELA S. GARCIA
Munigipal Mayor

CONFORME;

ROME CAPARAZ
. Manager



